SAINT LOUIS

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND ATHLETICS

December 23, 1942

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Basketball Coach University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I have spoken to Mr. Duford of St. Louis University about sending the contract to you for your game with them at the Arena on January 1, and I am sure you have received this by now.

We are looking forward to seeing you while you are in St. Louis and I want to send the Season's Greetings to you.

Very sincerely yours,

R. M. Kinnan Supervisor

Intercollegiate Athletics

RK/js